

## **2018 - 2019**

## **Parent Portal Information Accuracy Form**

Starting this year, in an effort to reduce paperwork, parents will no longer need to fill out the emergency form. However, we ask that you take a few minutes to review your HeadMaster Parent Portal for accuracy, especially emails, phone numbers, emergency, medical, and pickup contact information.

Please fill, sign and return this form by Friday, August 31, 2018.

I have reviewed and updated my Headmaster Parent Portal where necessary for accuracy for my child/ren.

Student Name		Grade
	Please check off one: changes were madeNO	
Student Name		Grade
	Please check off one: changes were madeNO	
Student Name		Grade
	Please check off one: changes were madeNO	
Parent/Guardian N	NamePlease Print	
Parent/Guardian S	Signature	Date